Sharon O'Reilly

From:

Sent: 24 November 2020 15:57
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568
Categories: Sharon

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to support Eco-World's plans for the Greening of Goldsworth Road as an amenity for the
people of Woking, for the following reasons:

The town will benefit from a green pedestrianised street on the west side of what is going to be a

massively widened highway running right through the town and effectively splitting it in two.

e It will give much needed TLC to an area of Woking which has been somewhat neglected in the past.

o the plans include essential links for pedestrians and cyclists.

o the plans include a variety of residential accommodation to suit different purses, and modern
parking facilities with chargers for electric cars.

o the inclusion of shops and cafes will make it a sociable place with provision for jobs.

e As asupporter of the York Road Project, and sometime volunteer, I thoroughly endorse the idea of a

new, purpose-built centre for this valuable local charity, where all the facilities can be housed under

one roof, making for cohesion between the day centre and the night shelter.

I urge Woking Council Planners to accept this well-designed and attractive -looking project.
Yours sincerely,

(Mrs). Marian Wernham
Pippins, Church Road,
Horsell, WOKING
GU21 4QS



